
  

Hello~ 

 
I'm a landlord in Deschutes County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.  This removes my rights as a 
landlord to righfully remove unfit tenants at an exorbitant cost. 
 
Thank you for hearing my side. 
 
 
 
 
--  
Best, 
Danielle Powell 
Broker | Licensed in the State of Oregon 
  
"Referring your friends or family members to me will ensure that they receive the highest level of customer 
service." 
  
Duke Warner Realty 
1033 NW Newport Avenue 
Bend, OR  97701 
Office: 541.382.8262 | Cell: 503.705.6435 | Fax: 541.382.1095 
E-mail: danielle@dukewarner.com 
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